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Wednesday 14th October 2020 

 
 

Headteacher Certificates 

Bill, Bradley, David D, Effie, Hemaa, Lars, Orin, Rares, Robin, Seren, Tasnuva, and Thea.  

 

Thank you 

Thank you to the whole Mayfield community for all of the support, cards, flowers, cake and the hugely generous 

donations (in excess of £500) to the two charities nominated in memory of my husband Mark. I am now slowly 

easing my way back into school. 

Mrs Ayliffe 

Guidance from Cambridge County Council 

Issued with this newsletter is the latest guidance from Cambridge County Council, concerning recognising Covid-19 

and self-isolating.  

 

Christmas Card Order Deadline 

If you are wishing to place an order for Christmas cards or other products with your child’s artwork printed on 

please remember that these must be returned to school TOMORROW.  Orders received after this may not be 

processed.  All payments must be made at www.parentpay.com  

Miss Bate - Art Lead 

 

School Photo Deadline 

FREE DELIVERY to school on school photos is offered on all orders placed on or before 16/10/2020.  You will still 

be able to order after this date but there will be a charge of £4. 

There are NO CASH orders available. Please do not return your orders to the office.  All orders must be 

placed on the website at: www.lafayettephotography.com/schools  or by phone on 03702 432 085 

 

Changes to Google Groups 

As part of our recovery plan and to ease the flow of emails during any future class closures, it has been decided that 

we will modify our use of the GoogleGroups communication tool.   Going forward each class will have their own 

class GoogleGroup, with all teachers being able to message their year group classes jointly or separately.  Our aim is 

to better manage the messages we send and share appropriate information with the correct class groups without 

filling up your inbox unnecessarily. 

School Office 
 

Dates for the Diary 
Thursday 15th October Christmas Artwork Deadline 

 

Friday 16th October School Photos – Deadline for orders 
 

Saturday 31st October Y6–Y7 Secondary school application deadline 
 

 
For further dates and information please refer to the school website http://mayfieldcambridge.org/ 

 
 
 

                         https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/   
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